AH Committee

From: Brian McCafferty <brian.teensoncall@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, September 21, 2020 6:04 PM

To: AH Committee

Subject: Lihau'ula Workforce Housing

Aloha Committee Members;
Please consider allowing constructipn of the Lihau'ula Workforce Housing Project provided there are restrictions

preventing buyers from 'flipping' their property in less than 10 years or so.
Mahalo

Brian McCafferty
P.0.Box 792048
Pa'ia 96779



